
 
 
 
 

 

MEDIA STATEMENT   
 

 
                                                                                       20 March 2023   
 

URGENT PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Dear Applicants  

 

Kindly note that we are currently experiencing technical challenges, as result, all 

applicants who wish to register in person must drop their applications at our offices. 

The applications will only be processed once the system is back online.Applicants will 

be informed of the outcomes of their applicants thereof. 
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For further communication, please contact: 

Mr Risuna Nkuna 

Tel: 069 423 7490 / Email : Risuna.Nkuna@sace.org.za 

Issue date : 20 March 2023 
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